
You're Invited to Our New Year Celebration! 

Dear Neighbors, 

As we bid farewell to the old year and welcome the new one, we would love for you to join us in 

celebrating this joyous occasion. 

Date: January 1, 2024 

Time: 6:00 PM - 10:00 PM 

Location: 123 Celebration Lane 

Please bring your favorite dish to share and your enthusiasm for a fun evening filled with food, 

laughter, and good company! 

We look forward to ringing in the New Year together! 

Warm wishes, 

The Smith Family 


